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On behalf of many of my fellow Oregonians, I have said for five decades that mail in 

ballots where susceptible to fraud. And we've all seen the outcome for many years, 

We The People need representation in this State and not authoritarian rule. I stand 

by my convictions and say that only in person voting should be the gold standard with 

proper ID.  


